
Dear all,  
Wow! What an exciting week we have had celebrating Book Week. We have had our very own Masked Reader competition as 
well as buddying up with another class to share books. Also, each day the children have had to have their book on them at all 
times for Drop Everything and Read. On Thursday, the children took part in a Teacher Swap for an hour where a different 
teacher went and carried out a really fun activity linked to a book. We had children making dinosaur poo; designing our own 
fantastic beasts and experiencing colour mixing with our younger children. And to top it all off, we celebrated World Book 
Day—all of the children looked absolutely wonderful in their costumes! Thank you so much adults at home for all of the effort 
you have put in! And a huge thank you to Tower Hill staff as well—we had all the characters from the Gruffalo join us in 
school as well as characters from Scooby Doo and many many more. It has been a brilliant week!  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
 
Miss Dinsdale,    
Assistant Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Week beg 11th March—Science Week 

Tuesday 12th March—Year 5 trip to the Theatre (Macbeth) - NO 
SWIMMING THIS WEEK 

Thursday 14th March—Gremlin Dance Challenge 

Friday 15th March at 9.15am—Skylon Class Assembly 

Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March—Year 3 visit to Natural History Museum 

Thursday 21st March—ODD SOCKS day for Down Syndrome aware-
ness—wear odd socks if you like 

Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March—Parents consultations—
please book your place 

Monday 25th March—YR visit to Bocketts Farm 

Monday 25th March—Netball final competition in Southampton 

Thursday 28th March—LAST DAY OF TERM @ 3.20pm 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Kiara & Deshna 

High Expectations: Jason & Maja 

Friendliness: Iris & Peter 

Confidence: Kendi & Jayden 

Respect: Frankie & Niamh 

Fairness: Raiyah & Elsie 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are  Amir &  Travis.  

Well done to Spinnaker, Skylon  and  Eiffel who won class of the week 

for good attendance. 

Our Smart Award winners are Ayaan & Lyra. 

Don’t forget your 

Toilet Roll Book 

Character’s for the 

18th March! We 

have had lots of 

brilliant entries 

already! 

A huge well 

done to all of 

our children for 

their fantastic 

costumes!!  


